
Subject: Year 4, 5 & 6 Church Performance

Dear Parent/Carer

We are excited to let you know that our online booking system will open on Thursday 7 December at 6pm to book places for the All 
Saints Church Christmas performance which will take place on Thursday 21 December 2023.

Parents to arrive at the church for 9.50am, doors will open at 10am, the performance will finish approximately 11.15am.

Children and staff will be walking to the Church, please complete this form to give permission for your child to take part.

Due to limited space in the church, the maximum number of places that can be booked is one per family, this can include a sibling 
under the age of 3 if they are able to sit on a parent's knee. Unfortunately, the Church will not have the capacity for pushchairs.

Tickets can be booked from Thursday 7 December at 6pm this will be on a first come first served basis, by clicking here.

Children can come to school wearing their Christmas Jumpers or tops and festive accessories i.e. tinsel. All other uniform must be 
worn.

We look forward to seeing you and enjoying a festive time with the children.

Kind regards
Mrs M Preston
Head of School

Email to parents 

https://forms.office.com/e/f7wAxq0sUX
https://thehessleacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk/

